
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tuesday, March 17, 2020 
 
We want to thank you for your patience during this very challenging 
situation and provide you with an update on our response to the COVID-19 
health emergency. B&D Mfg., Inc is closely monitoring the status of the 
outbreak and its potential adverse impact on supply chain.  
 
The health and safety of our employees, customers and suppliers is the 
highest priority. 
 
The following is to inform you of our actions and activities.  
 
We will remain open for business and will continue to provide you with 
updates as they develop. We have a strong commitment from our suppliers 
and our current state of operations ensures we are being vigilant while 
continuing to provide the best service and products to our customers. 
 
Please feel free to contact us if there are any concerns or questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
B&D Mfg., Inc. 
866-646-6724 

901 9TH STREET 
SCRANTON, IA  51462 

  

 PH (866) 646-6724 
(712) 652-3424 

   FAX (800) 952-7101 
(712) 652-3388 


